Dear Parents,

Hope you are well,

Please note that the official school photographs will be taken on Sunday, January 21, 2024, and Monday, January 22, 2024.

Please ensure that students are wearing the proper full school uniform. This includes:

Upper School:

- White button-down shirt
- Navy pant/skirt
- Scarves must be white/black/navy blue.
- Boys' hair must be trimmed/cut and not covering the eyes. Girls' hair must not cover their
 eyes.
- Nails must be short and clean. No nail polish allowed.

Lower School:

- Light blue button-down shirt
- Navy pant/skirt
- Scarves must be white/black/navy
- Boys' hair must be trimmed/cut and not covering the eyes. Girls' hair must not cover their
 eyes.
- Nails must be short and clean. No nail polish allowed.

Please note that students MUST have the school logo on their shirts for the day of the picture. Disciplinary action will be taken if the students do not arrive in their proper school uniform.

NOTES:

- Kindly find attached the schedule.
- Students who are not in full uniform will not be allowed to take the school photo and the school will not schedule a makeup session for them.
- Grade 12 students must come in their full uniform along with their senior jackets.

Thank you for your support and cooperation,

Sincerely,

The Office of Communication

DeBakey High School for Health Professions at Qatar

